
Cam FM and Coronavirus (COVID-19) Statement 3 

This statement is released further to our previous statements of 14th March and 18th March, and 

following an announcement from Anglia Ruskin University that all non-essential university buildings 

are to be closed at 5pm on Sunday 22nd March. 

As a result of this announcement, it is our duty, with heavy hearts, to inform members that the ARU 

studio will be closed from 5pm on Sunday 22nd March. No shows will be broadcast from ARU from 

this time, until further notice. Members should not count on access to the studio after 5pm this Sunday, 

even in an emergency. 

The Fitz studio remains due to close from 5pm today, as per our prior statement. 

All training sessions for the foreseeable future are to be cancelled. 

Members should be assured that we fully expect the computers in both our studios to remain running, 

necessary for Cam FM broadcasts (including the Playout system) despite the absence of studio access.  

We remain committed to encouraging and supporting members who wish to continue making radio 

programmes from elsewhere. Anyone looking for additional advice or tips towards this end should not 

hesitate to get in touch with the Cam FM Committee (committee@camfm.co.uk).  

Once again, if you have any queries or concerns about any of the issues raised in this statement, please 

do not hesitate to contact Jake at stationmanager@camfm.co.uk.  

We hope you remain well. Be sure to look after yourselves and those around you, and we’ll see you 

back in the studio soon. 

All the best, 

The Cam FM Committee. 
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